
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours Because of Christian Education, 

 
 

 

 

 

January 15, 2024 

 

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus the Christ.  The South Carolina 
Baptist Congress is excited about the 117th Annual Session, which will be July 14th-19th, 2024 in 
Sumter, South Carolina.  We want to give special acknowledgments and recognitions to our 
Baptist constituency, who have supported us for many years.   We will do this with a souvenir 
booklet.   

The booklet will be an excellent way for the entire Baptist community to become aware of 
our churches, which are across the state of South Carolina. The community will learn of the 
location, the leaders/pastor(s), the officers of each church, and other basic information provided in 
the souvenir ad.   

We are asking for your support in this effort, so that we might meet some of the significant 
financial responsibilities we incur during each session.  Your monetary support will be earmarked 
to help defray the cost of honorariums to our efficient and dedicated faculty and staff.  Attached 
and or enclosed are the selections of ad choices, with the cost of each.  Please place your ad today 
by contacting the congress representative at scbccesouvenirbooklet@gmail.com and by 
contacting Mrs. Kayla Johnson at (864) 684-4803, or Dr. Zenovia Frazier at (843) 875-2648. 
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